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ECDO2018 meeting

The 26th Conference of the European Cell Death
Organization,
entitled
"Cell death in disease:
from small molecules
to translational
medicine",
was held
in Saint Petersburg,
Russia
on October 10-12, 2018.
The meeting had a fabulous scientific programme featuring
top speakers from Europe, Japan, Australia, USA and
Canada. Special highlights were the CDD Jürg Tschopp
Prize Lecture delivered by Prof. Vishva Dixit from
Genentech and the ECDO Honorary Lecture given by
Anthony Letai from the Dana-Farber Cancer Institute of
Harvard Medical School. There were ample possibilities for
networking for early career researchers. The meeting was
highlighted by CDD press through publishing of a
specialized selection of articles from CDD journals focused
on the topic of the meeting, ‘Cell Death, Small Molecules,
and Translational Medicine’. We thank the local organizers
Professors Zhivotovsky, Barlev and Lavrik for their great
effort!

https://www.nature.com/collections/lqbxphbdjr

ECDO2019 meeting

The 27th Euroconference 
"Cell Death and Regeneration" 

will take place 
in the beautiful city 

of Dresden, Germany , 
September 25-27, 2019

Dagmar Kulms  Andreas Linkermann

The local organizers of ECDO2019 are Professors Dagmar
Kulms and Andreas Linkermann (both University of
Dresden). Registration is already open as well as the
possibility to apply for fellowships for early career
researchers. We are looking forward to an exciting scientific
programme of ECDO2019 and hope to welcome all ECDO
members in Dresden!

. More details at: http://www.ecdo.eu/ecdo2019
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Changes in ECDO board

At the ECDO2018 meeting, elections for new ECDO board 
members took place.  We welcome three new Board 
members: Prof. Inna Lavrik (Otto von Guericke University of 
Magdeburg, Germany), Prof. Bertrand Joseph (Karolinska 
Institute, Sweden) and  Dr. Ivano Amelio (MRC Toxicology 
Unit, Leicester, UK).  

Prof. Gerry Melino was elected to be the next President-
elect and Prof. Inna Lavrik was elected to be the next 
General Secretary of ECDO, succeeding Prof. Boris Turk, 
who took this position to heart for the last 15 years. Thank 
you Boris!

We are looking forward to the new working period of ECDO 
board!

https://www.ecdo.eu/content/board-directors

Call for new ECDO- and ECDO Academy-
Members

The registration for the 2019 ECDO membership is open. 
For us to have your correct professional address, please fill 
in the online membership form 
(https://ecdo.eu/content/become-member). 

The elections for  the ECDO Academy will take place at 
ECDO2019  meeting.  Please, look for more details at 
www.ecdo.eu. We cordially invite ECDO members to 
propose colleagues for the ECDO Academy!

We are looking forward to welcome new ECDO (Academy) 
members!


